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NEAFCS hosts webinars to provide information and professional 
development.  NEAFCS Committees can request to do a webinar and do 
not have to go through the review process.  So far, this year we have 
had webinars from the Program subcommittee, Mentor and Leadership 
subcommittee and the Journal of NEAFCS.   
 
Help us to have at least one professional development webinar each 
month on different topics dealing with Family and Consumer Sciences.  
All submitted webinar proposals go through a review process being 
reviewed by three webinar committee members.  Those meeting the critique are accepted.  
Please consider submitting a proposal.  You can help your fellow peers in learning some skills 
or information you know.   
 
Calling all coffee drinkers!  Don’t miss our upcoming webinar on “Coffee Time: Exploring Health 
Benefits and Cautions” on March 16th at 3:00 Eastern. 
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